
 

 

 

June 2017 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

MARRICK PRIORY, RICHMOND AWAY WEEKEND, 29 SEPTEMBER–1 OCTOBER / YEARS 8 – 13 

 

Following the success of our previous visits to Marrick Priory, we will be offering a similar weekend in 

September 2017.  Marrick Priory is an outdoor centre set in beautiful countryside with a unique 

atmosphere. The weekend will be an opportunity to engage in a range of activities and to look at 

God’s world and our place in it. 

 

As well as enjoying the wide range of optional outdoor activities provided by qualified staff at Marrick 

Priory such as abseiling, gorge walking and kayaking, we will take time to explore faith through games, 

music, prayer and creative worship.  An invitation to take part is extended to all students who wish to 

consider some crucial questions in life as well as having a lot of fun and meeting pupils from other 

year groups.   

 

The cost of the weekend is £160.00 for two nights’ accommodation including all meals, activities and 

transport by coach or school minibus. 

 

If your child wishes to take part, please pay by ParentPay or by cheque (made payable to St Aidan’s 

School Fund). You can either pay in full by Friday 14 July or make a payment of £80.00 on Friday 14 

July and £80.00 on Friday 8 September.  If you are paying by cheque, would you complete the consent 

form below and enclose with your cheque.  

 

Places are strictly limited therefore I would encourage anyone who is interested to respond as soon 

as possible.  All medical/contact details for the trip will be taken from the school database; if you have 

any changes to this would you please contact the school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs E Shores 

Worship Coordinator 

 

 



 

 

 

 

MARRICK PRIORY AWAY WEEKEND 29 SEPTEMBER – 1 OCTOBER 2017 

Do not complete if paying by ParentPay 

 

I enclose a cheque for £160.00 / £80.00 (part payment) (please circle) and I give consent for my son / 

daughter to attend the above visit to Marrick Priory at Richmond.   

 

Name of pupil ………………………………………………… Form / Tutor Group ………………………………… 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………… Date ……………………………………………………… 
(Parent/Guardian Signature) 
 
Please return completed consent form and cheque to the catering box at the Finance office by 
Friday 14 July 2017.  You automatically give consent when you pay on parent pay. 
 


